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Open House to Explain Bridge Repairs near Humboldt, Steinauer
(KTNC) -  Information will be provided on bridge improvement projects in the Humboldt and
Steinauer areas during an open house on May 29. 
 The Nebraska Department of Roads has scheduled the open house from 4:00 until 6:00 p.m. that
day at The Meeting Place, at 718 3rd Street in Humboldt.
 The Department of Roads plans to improve two bridges on highways in the area. One, on Nebraska
Highway 4 south of Steinauer, is known as the Turkey Creek Bridge. 
 The second project is the Big Nemaha River Bridge on Highway 105 in Humboldt.
 Department of Roads personnel will be available to answer questions about the projects during the
open house. Information about both projects will be available on the Department of Roads’ website
following the meeting.
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